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BELFAST CITY COUNCIL — GIRDWOOD COMMUNITY HUB

Dear Mr Millar,

The Peace I, Priority 2.1 Steering Committee considered the above application for
funding on 24"/25" October 2011. The Steering Committee ultimately recommended

the project for funding.

As the project exceeded the minimum scoring threshold, we have progressed your
proposal to the Accountable Departments under Priority 2.1 (DSD in Northern Ireland
and DECLG in Ireland) for approval.

This process will take a number of months. Only subject to its satisfactory
completion, can an application be brought to the stage where a Letter of Offer can
ultimately be issued to the promoter and the project implementation can commence.

| should advise you that, until such a point is reached, the promoter and its partners
incur expenditure on this project at their own risk. Furthermore please refrain from
making any public announcements or having any communication with the press
without the prior approval of SEUPB.

| would be grateful if you would contact Debbie McCann at our Omagh office on Tel
028 82255750 tc arrange a meeting to discuss the conditions of the funding.

Yours sincerely

r.(’.b.\\lcaw,—

Howard Keery
JTS Director
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